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4th March 2013 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• More than 300 people in Wiltshire have earned at least one time credit and local people 
have given more than 2,900 hours since the scheme began in May 2012. Nearly 40% of 
individuals taking part are new to volunteering.  

 

 

• The new look menu is now online at www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wiltshiretimecredits and will 
be distributed to groups and volunteers taking part in the scheme over the next few 
weeks. 

 

 

• HRH Camilla, Duchess of Cornwall met some of the individuals who have given their 
time as part of the scheme at the Rise Children’s Centre at the beginning of February. 

 

 

• You can follow the scheme on the facebook page 
www.facebook.com/chippenhamtimecredits 
 

 

 
 


